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To: Consultations
Subject: Object to more buildings!

 
8/5/2024.                                 Maria Ferguson  
                                                   
                                                   
 
 
To whom it may concern   
 
             I’m writing to say how much I object to another 1,400 houses being built in Chestfield. We live in whitstable 
town center and have seen the changes dramatically to our small town, that can’t cater for the growing number of 
residents. Our drains are Victorian and already struggle with the waste. The Gorrell tank car park is full to the brim 
and considering there’s been ongoing construction work there almost every day for over a year and they still haven’t 
closed it to sort it properly, Im wondering how long will it be before it collapses? The growing numbers of cars make 
it impossible to park near our homes, resulting on lots of pavement parking which is obstructing pedestrians and 
destroying the pavements. Our schools are overstretched with not enough places for our children. I know this first 
hand as was offered a school in Thanet for my daughter. The amount of green areas that have already been built on 
is such a concern for the environment. Our town and surrounding areas are being destroyed by all this building 
work. Our children will have less chances of finding jobs locally and they no way will still be able to afford this so 
called affordable housing, which will never be a hundred percent there’s. Thank you for your time  
                      Maria Ferguson  
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